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Prince William Sound Salmon Allocation Plan
[02/11/91]

NOTE: This finding was not drafted . Originally, it was going to capture the language outlining
the allocation plan for Prince William Sound management area that was deleted from the
regulation the board adopted .

Laird Jones
Executive Director
Board of Fisheries
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